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Nareka Jacques

From:
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 10:40 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councilors, 
 
My family lives in North Saanich but we have worked and played in Central Saanich for decades.   We own 6582 
Bryn Road (through our holding company Auric Holdings Ltd. since 2001.)   
  
I write in support of the initiative to build four purpose-built pickleball courts. 
 
Rarely have I been a part of a more meritorious grass roots community initiative.  Not only is the sport a lot of fun 
with obvious physical and social benefits, but at least one of the organized memberships (Peninsula Community 
Pickleball Club) is oƯering to contribute to the costs. 
 
I urge council to endorse this initiative and any other similar actions which may serve to enhance community 
enjoyment of this sport. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Erik Djukastein 
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